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Staffing Update

New staff person for licensure 

processing: Emily Busta.

Soon hiring licensing staff 

member to focus on out-of-state  

and interstate reciprocity.
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You will receive Survey for 2015 

report end of November.

2013 Report available at MDE 

website,“Legislative

Reports” section, 2013 at: 
http://education.state.mn.us/MDE/Welcome/Legis/LegisRep/index.html

Supply/Demand Report
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Program Search Tool
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